
 

 

 

Our new ‘Percy’s Playground’ was offi-

cially opened this week with the help of 

generous donations from Friends of 

Beaucroft, Wimborne Round Table and 

The Louis Ross Foundation.  A fantastic 

new  facility for our younger pupils to 

enjoy in memory of a previous pupil  - 

Percy Boyd. 

 

KIDS AT BEAUCROFT—HOLIDAY CLUB. 

 

Mandy & Tracey would like to invite Beaucroft pupils to a play session at 

Monkey Madness in Christchurch on Tuesday 1st August 6—8pm. 

There is a charge for this activity of £8 for every Beaucroft child and for 

each sibling (pay on the door). 

If you would like to attend this activity, please email Mandy at 

m.guy@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk. 

At the end of term, it is not unusual to have to say goodbye to some staff: 

Sarah Cashion and Karen Lennon are leaving to begin their Teacher Training and  

we would like to wish them all the very best for the future.      

 

We wish you all a safe and relaxing Summer break and look forward to seeing staff 

and pupils back on Monday 4th September ……………... 

……... New Term 

PARENT SUPPORT GROUP—4th September 9am—11am OPEN 

COFFEE MORNING 

Mandy and Sherrie would like to invite all parents in for a chat and 

coffee -— a great opportunity for our new parents to meet everyone.     
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Friends of Beaucroft 

It was a very successful 

BBQ last Friday even-

ing. Post 16 organized 

the food and raised over 

£450 and the rest of the 

Fair took over £1100. 

The winner of the signed 

football shirt was Marie 

Horsey, Mother of Ryan 

Corner in Lulworth. 

A big thank you to every-

one who helped or     

attended. 


